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June 1, 2015 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
As you may know, National Grid is undertaking a project on Rock City Road in the hamlet of 
Rock City Falls to increase capacity and enhance the reliability of its electric system. The 
project calls for the construction of a new 34.5 kilovolt (kV) sub-transmission line and is 
reflective of National Grid’s commitment to best serve our customers. 
 
In order to answer any questions the public may have, National Grid will be conducting an 
informal "Open House" session. National Grid representatives will be available to discuss the 
project and answer any questions from the public. Details of the Open House are as follows: 
 

National Grid Open House 
Milton / Rock City Falls Fire Department 

1119 Rock City Road, Rock City Falls, NY  
Tuesday, June 23 

5 pm to 7 pm  
 
If you have any questions, or would like more information about the project, please contact 
Erin Gryniak, Public Involvement Specialist, at 518-281-2500 or 
info@capitalregionreliability.com, or visit the project website at 
www.capitalregionreliability.com.  
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Kevin Cushing 
Stakeholder Relations Manager 
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